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28 September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

PTA 200 Club – New Members and Renewals 
 

Thank you if you joined last year’s PTA 200 Club and a massive congratulations to all our winners.   
 

For those parents new to the school, participants buy a number for £1.00 per month, payable as an 

£12.00 one-off payment per number for the 2023/2024 academic year (September 2023 to August 2024).   
 

For those who participated last year, you now have the chance to renew your numbers or get new 

numbers.  Every month there is a prize draw for a cash prize.  50% will go to the PTA and 50% will go in 

the prize pot.  Members may be any person aged over 18 with a connection to the school so whilst 

you’re having your family chats over the weekend, why not spread the word and get them involved. 

There is no limit to the amount of members per household or numbers purchased. The more participants 

the bigger the prize.   
 

The draw will take place in school on the last Thursday of every month (or before if it falls during a 

holiday).  The lucky winner will be published in the PTA Bulletins and on the school ‘s X (Twitter) feed. 
 

To take part all you need to do is fill in the attached form, return in to the PTA via the PTA post box outside 

the school office and pay £12.00 via PTA Events.  For new YN/YR parents, please sign up to PTA Events 

via the school website.  Alternatively, a PTA representative will be at the West and East Gate for morning 

drop off, so you can access the 200 Club, from Monday 2 to Wednesday 4 October where cash and 

card payments may be made. 
 

All applications must be submitted by Friday 6 October and the first draw (nominally the ‘September 

draw’) will take place later in October.  All numbers for new members will be allocated at random, and 

you will receive a confirmation of your number(s) prior to the first draw.  Existing members can renew 

their current number(s), by rejoining and completing the form and making the relevant payment (£12.00 

per number).  Any questions please email us on the address below. 
 

Thank you for your continued support to the PTA. 
 

Best of luck!  
 

Kate Doughty and Emily Hogg on behalf of the PTA 
ptastamfordgreen@gmail.com  
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Application for membership of the 

200 Club – New Members and Renewals – 2023/2024 

 
Completed forms and payment should be placed in an envelope marked ‘200 Club’ before 

Friday 6 October 2023. 
 

I wish to join the PTA 200 Club for academic year 2023-2024 and agree to abide by the rules 

of the Club.   
 

Name: 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Name and class of child(ren) at 

school:_________________________________________________________ 
 

Phone number: ___________________________    Email: _______________________________________ 
 

I would like to purchase ______ numbers in the SGPS 200 Club @ £12.00 each.  
 

I have paid:  Online via PTA Events ☐ 

  Cash enclosed  ☐ Amount enclosed: _____________________ 

 

Please tick as appropriate:  
Please assign me new randomly selected numbers  ☐ 

I would like to keep my 2022-2023 numbers             ☐    

 

If you are purchasing more numbers than last year your new numbers will be randomly 

selected.  
 

I agree to the 200 Club rules and will abide by decisions made by the PTA and School  
 

Signed: 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Dated:_________________________________ 
 

 

Please return by Friday 6 October 2023 
 
 

We require your children’s information only to confirm that you are eligible to join this lottery. Your personal 

information will be used for the administration and management of this lottery. It will enable us to contact you 

either my phone, email or SMS to inform you if you have won a prize and provide you with renewal details. This 

information will not be shared with anyone else outside of the Lottery organisers and will be securely kept in line 

with the statutory requirements for PTA accounts, after which it will be destroyed. 


